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Please come into school if you require further translation or explanation of this letter. 

Achieving Together 

                     
 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carers, 

In school next week the children will be celebrating books!     

On Thursday 7th March 2024 it is World Book Day.  All classes will be taking part in lots of exciting 
activities related to books, with a particular focus on vocabulary. 

There is no need to make or purchase any costumes as we will be focussing on the words rather than 
the characters.  All children should wear their school uniform as normal. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Button 

Reading Lead 
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